
NORFORK LAKE MASTER PLAN REVISION
ATTEND A PUBLIC WORKSHOP 

____________Please drop in at any time during the following scheduled times_____________

____________________All facilities are accessible to persons with disabilities_____________________ 

The Army Corps of Engineers, Little Rock District, is requesting comments on the 
draft revised Master Plan and the draft Environmental Assessment for Norfork 

Lake, which describes three alternative plans and potential impacts.  

For current information and to submit comments, please visit: 
https://go.usa.gov/x7bXT  

Attend one of the two public workshops to learn the details of the alternatives 
and provide your input on the draft Master Plan and Environmental Assessment 

to help guide future land use and management at Norfork Lake.  Staff will be 
available to answer questions. 

Your input will help define the final Norfork Lake Master Plan and Environmental 
Assessment scheduled for completion in early 2022. 

Comments must be submitted by October 29, 2021 to:  
Norfork Lake MP Planner, Natural Resources Section  

USACE, Little Rock District, P.O. Box 867, Little Rock, AR 72203  
Fax: (501) 324-6230, Email: CESWL-NorforkMPUpdate@usace.army.mil 

September 30, 2021 
3:30-8:00 p.m.

Sheid Convention Center 
Arkansas State University 

1600 S. College St. 
Mountain Home, AR 

October 1, 2021 
12:00-4:00 p.m.

Sheid Convention center 
Arkansas State University 

1600 S. College St. 
Mountain Home, AR 

https://go.usa.gov/x7bXT
mailto:CESWL-NorforkMPUpdate@usace.army.mil

